
POLICY # 1.3 
ASSAULT AND BATTERY OF SCHOOL EMPLOYEE 
 
The Eufaula Board of Education is committed to provide a safe working 
evironment for all employees of the School District. 
 
Any school employee, upon whom an assault, battery, assault and battery, or 
aggravated battery or aggravated assault and battery is committed while in the 
performance of any duties as a school employee shall notify either the 
superintendent, building administrator, or a member of the School District's Safe 
School Committee. The building administrator or member of the Safe School 
Committee shall notify the superintendent who will refer the incident to the 
appropriate law enforcement authority 


